Resignation Letter

Christina Bonitatibus Archambeault <carchamb@sgcsd.net>
Thu 9/8/2022 10:29 AM

To: Catie Magil <cmagil@sgcsd.net>;Cathleen Knauf <CKnauf@sgcsd.net>;Jill Busman <JBusman@sgcsd.net>;Kenna Coliins
<KCollins@sgcsd.net>;Martha Moran <MMoran@sgcsd.net>

September 8, 2022

Scotia Glenville Central School
900 Preddice Parkway
Scotia, NY 12302

Dear Catie,

| am writing to inform you of my intention to resign from my job as PPS Secretary, effective September
20, close of business.

| appreciate the opportunities you gave me during my time here at Scotia Glenville.
Thank you.

Christina Archambeault
Pupil Personnel Services - Secretary

Scotia-Glenville Central School District
900 Preddice Parkway

Scotia, NY 12302
CArchamb@sgcsd.net

518-347-3600 ext. 74103



